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     Welcome back to all my friends and 

neighbors!  I hope everyone had a 

wonderful summer! 

     Florida Painter’s have been working 

and the project is well underway. They 

will paint the South building first, then 

the North  and lastly the East building. 

Residents should be aware that the 

project should take until the end of the 

year for completion. 

     The elevators have had equipment 

issues which have been out of our con-

trol.  Work will commence as early as 

this week. The work will involve mod-

ernization of both elevators in the East 

Building. 

     Looking forward to a great season! 

    

       

Mike McBride 

   With season fast approaching your staff is 

hard at work.  The pool decks and sidewalks 

are being painted.  The garage has been 

cleaned.  The common area carpets have 

been freshly cleaned as well. 

   BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETING 

          OCTOBER 6th   9:30AM 

CRECIENTE UPDATE 

PRESIDENTS CORNER 



 





BEFORE PICTURES 

 

AFTER ZOYSIA GRASS INSTALLED 



                               

                                   LANDSCAPE COMMITTEE 2015 

 

Les Remington:  Co-Chairperson                       Cheryl Thompson:  Co-Chairperson 

           Sally Hadden                                                         Gail Dreyer 

           Dee Platt                                                                Gail Crane  

           Frank Tomasino                                                    Gail Carpenter 

           Kathy Luce                                                            Valerie Dzikowski 

           Ceel Spuhler                                                         Wes Nails 

           Donna Wardanian                                               Jill Jorden 

           Rosalie Macri                                                       Sharon  Mastic 

            

Dear Creciente Owners and Friends, 

It is with heavy heart that we notify you of  

the Passing of several of our Residence. 

 

Mrs. Blackstone of Residence #807 passed   

away  From Pancreatic Cancer on 

 August 31st. 

 

Dr. Dan Fox of Residence #906 passed away from a Brain Tumor on September 7th. 

 

We wish the families peace during this difficult time and hope their hearts are full of  

wonderful  and  loving memories. 



SANTINI MARINA PLAZA 2015-2016 MARKET EVENTS 

 

NOVEMBER 3 through EASTER 

Sunrise Fresh Market Every Tuesday 

9:00AM to 1:00PM 

 

             SATURDAY, OCTOBER 31ST                            

                                ANNUAL HOWL’OWEEN PET PARADE 

9:00AM to 2:00PM 

 

            NOVEMBER 14TH 

           TASTE OF SANTINI 

 

DECEMBER 12TH:  COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS 

 

JANUARY 9TH:  DO WOP FESTIVAL 

 

FEBRUARY 13TH:  FORT MYERS BEACH GOT TALENT 

 

MARCH 5TH:  SMOKIN’ in the MANGROVES 

 

APRIL 2ND:  CLASSIC CAR CRUISE IN and 

ANNUAL SNOWBIRD FESTIVAL 

 


